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ATTENTION ALL FRESHMEN- ELECTIONS FOR CLASS OFFICERS WILL BE HELD NEXT TUESDAY, DECEMBER 17TH. IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN RUNNING FOR A POSITION, PLEASE PICK UP A PETITION FROM MRS. COYLE IN ROOM 26. YOU MUST HAVE IT SIGNED AND RETURNED BY THIS FRIDAY!
--
HEY LIMESTONE, DO YOU LIKE TO SKI OR SNOWBOARD?...WOULD YOU LIKE TO LEARN?
IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN GOING ON THE LIMESTONE SKI TRIP, THEN COME TO THE INFORMATIONAL MEETING NEXT WEDNESDAY THE 18TH BEFORE OR AFTER SCHOOL IN ROOM 20. THE MEETINGS WILL BE HELD AT 7:20 A.M. AND 2:50 P.M.
YOU MUST ONLY ATTEND ONE MEETING.
--
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FRESHMEN LADY ROCKETS ON THEIR CONFERENCE VICTORY OVER PEKIN LAST NIGHT. GREAT JOB LADIES!

